PRIME MINISTER 3
PERSONAL MESSAGE Prime Primeter

T 28/81

T/9 rebruary 18, 1981 Dear Madame Prime Minister: Thank you for your gracious message of congratulations upon my inauguration as President of the United States. As I said in my message of February 2, I look forward to welcoming you to Washington later this month. Your visit will both symbolize and enhance the close and friendly relations between our two nations. With my very best wishes, Sincerely, /s/ Ronald Reagan

11 February 1981

Message to President Reagan

I should be gratefal if the enclosed letter from the Prime Minister to President Reagan could be forwarded to HM Embassy Washington for onward transmission.

MICHAEL ALEXANDER

Roderic Lyne, Esq., Foreign and Commonwealth Office.

PRIME MINISTER'S PERSONAL MESSAGE SERIAL No. T24 81 10 10 DOWNING STREET 11 February 1981 THE PRIME MINISTER The President I much appreciated your kindness in writing about the Pilgrims Speech. I was glad to have had the opportunity, so soon after your inauguration, to re-emphasise the importance I attach to the relationship between our two countries. I greatly look forward to discussing this and other matters with you at the end of the month. The President of the United States of America dh